

Praises



- Landon's salvation
- Safety in traveling
- Over half of the money raised for the set-up funds for the church plant and for our move
- Great start to the school year

Prayer Needs



- Landon's growth
- Homeschool
- New support
- Set-up costs
- Last few remaining openings on our schedule to be filled
- New work in Barahona

The Germano Family

Missionaries in the Dominican Republic

July and August 2019

Dear Praying Friends,

The Lord has answered a prayer that we have prayed since before Landon was born. Over the past year, Landon has asked a number of questions about salvation, but he was not ready to admit his sin and ask God for forgiveness. This past week, he heard the gospel again during children's church, and he prayed to trust Christ as His Savior! We have been counseling him this



week and reviewing what Jesus did and why He did it. Please pray that God solidifies this decision in his heart and that he begins to grow in this new walk.

It is hard to believe that we are at the end of the summer and that we have been back on furlough for almost four months. In July and August, we visited eleven of our supporting churches in North Carolina, Pennsylvania, New Jersey, and Virginia. We enjoy reconnecting with the churches, seeing familiar faces, and meeting the new members. One thing that is always such an encouragement is when we visit our churches and the people remind us that they have been faithfully praying for us! It is so encouraging to know that our churches partner with us in prayer! During July, we also had the privilege to talk with campers about the Dominican Republic and missions at a Good News Club day camp in Union County, PA.

At the end of August, Stephanie began homeschooling the children. Landon is now in first grade, and Elena is beginning K-4. We ask that you pray for Stephanie and for them in this new endeavor. Also, please visit our website for a short update video entitled "Germano Minute" about our travels so far on furlough. Stay tuned as we will do more of these updates throughout furlough and during our second term.

Praising the Lord, The Germano Family

